For Immediate Release
24 August 2000

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

CHANGE OF DIRECTORATE

As announced on 17 July 2000, Ultra Electronics Holdings plc (“Ultra” or the “Group”), the UK-based aerospace and defence electronics group, today confirms the appointment of Andy Hamment as Marketing Director, with effect from 17 August 2000.  Andy is taking up a position on the Board, replacing Richard Lane, who retired on the same date, having been a Director of the Group for the past 15 years.  Andy Hamment was previously Managing Director of the Controls Division.  He joined the Group in 1988 and has played an important role in expanding Ultra's presence in the civil aerospace market. 

Peter MacFarlane, Chairman, commented: "On behalf of the Board I would like to wish Richard the best of luck for the future. He was part of the executive team that has guided Ultra through a number of key milestones including a successful flotation and a number of acquisitions. We welcome Andy Hamment to the Board in his stead and are confident that he will prove an excellent successor to Richard."
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